
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 14, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 527 
Re: ICTF Service Revision 
 
 
Distribution: 
 
In a further effort to reduce overall congestion at the UPRR East Los Angeles, 
CA intermodal ramp during peak season, effective Tuesday, July 20, 2004, all 
Eastbound and Westbound International container traffic billed to / from 
Denver, Salt Lake City or Council Bluffs (Omaha) will be moved to it's ICTF 
(Long Beach) intermodal ramp.  Pacer Stacktrain will not require any billing 
changes to accommodate this change. 
 
Eastbound Domestic container traffic will continue to be moved from our East 
Los Angeles, CA intermodal ramp.  No change required.  Westbound Domestic 
container traffic will be moved to Montebello, CA as per previous 
communication. 
 
If you have specific questions, please direct them to your local Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development Representative. 
 
Thank you for shipping, Pacer Stacktrain. 
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